
The last half term of this academic year has got off to a fantastic start.  The children 
returned from their half term break looking refreshed, healthy and ready for the final 
furlong!  I hope that you all enjoyed precious family time and managed to take in 
some of the jubilee celebrations that were taking place.   

The last half term of the school year is an important one where the children are con-
solidating all the learning that has taken place across the year, yet still becoming in-
volved in new learning to prepare them for next year.  Please can we stress to you the 
importance of having your child in school every day and not to be tempted to take 
holidays in term time.  Every day is a learning day  and we really don’t want your child 
to miss out.  The same applies to  getting your child to school on time.  5 minutes here 
and there do add up.   

Sports Day 

On Friday 17th June we will be holding our annual Sports Day which you are welcome 

to join us for. This will take place on the school field and races will commence at 1.30 

pm.  Please can we ask that you don’t arrive any earlier than 1.25 pm to allow us time 

to get set up as the children’s lunch time doesn't finish until 1.00pm.  It’s a tight 

schedule.  Please note that due to security reasons and ensuring our children are safe, 

we will be locking the school gates shortly after the start.   Any latecomers will have 

to wait for access via school. Please come along and support us and lets hope the 

weather is on our side. A text message will be sent if it is cancelled.  Please under-

stand that we can’t control the weather and we have to make a sensible guess as to 

whether to go ahead or not.  If we do cancel we will endeavour to reschedule before 

the end of term.  Please can we also ask that you let us look after your children and 

remind them to stay seated with their class.   All you need to do is sit back and enjoy 

it.  If you are bringing little ones, please can we ask that they stay away from the track 

to avoid accidents.   

Sun protection 

Hopefully the warmer weather is on it’s way and I can finally put my winter coat 

away! 

With this in mind please can we remind you of how we can help keep our children 

safe on warmer days in school.  

 Send your child to school with a sun hat.  A baseball type cap with a peak and 

fabric to keep the sun off the back of the neck are ideal.  Please make sure it is 

named. 

 Please apply 8 hour sun cream before your child comes to school.  This is the 

best approach.   

 Staff are not allowed to apply sun cream, so your child will need to be able to 

do this themselves.  If you are not applying at home, the sun cream needs to be 

in a named bottle. 

 Send in fresh water, every day in a named bottle. 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Diary Dates for Summer 2022 

Singing at the Spa 
The children are busy in school learning songs to 

sing at the Little and Big Sing at Brid Spa.  The 

children in Class 2 will be singing on Monday 4th 

July in the morning and the children in Class 3 

will be singing on Wednesday 6th July in the 

afternoon. We will send out more details next 

week.  We have not heard as yet if parents are 

allowed to watch as they have done in the past. 
Class 1 Diary Date 
It is usual practice that we hold a meeting for the parents who currently have children in Reception to meet with 
Mrs Claxton.  This is so that they can learn a little bit more about the transition from Reception in to Year one . 
This meeting will take place in school on Tuesday 5th July at 2.40pm.  This meeting is always welcomed and we 
look forward to seeing you in school.   

Polite Request 
Please can we remind you not to let your children play on the field or on the play equipment at the end of the 
school day.   Thank you  

 

We have also had a request from our local residents not to park your cars in front of their garages.  The land 
next to the school car park is not ours but they do kindly let us park there if we park close to the fence.  We 
don’t want to abuse this kindness by blocking their garages which they need access to at all times.  Thank you 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Friday 17th June Sports Day 1.30 pm  

Wednesday 22nd June Class 4 David Hockney Experi-
ence day  

Friday 24th June Class 2 Special Mentions 

Friday 1st July Class 3 Special Mentions 

Monday 4th July Class 2 Little Big sing at Brid Spa  

Tuesday 5th July Year 4 and 5 guitar performance 
for parents 9.10 am 

Reception parents transition 
meeting 2.40pm 

Wednesday 6th July Class 3 Big Sing at Brid spa pm 

Friday 8th July Summer Fair PM 

Tuesday 12th July KS2 production  

Wednesday 13th July Class 4 Growing up talk 

Thursday 14th July Parents Afternoon 

Friday 15th July  Class 4 Special Mentions 

Friday 22nd July Leavers’ Service 11am  at church 

Whole school family picnic  

School Closes 

Monday 5th September  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 6th September  School opens 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


